
 
GRACE IN THE DESERT PARISH MEMBER INFORMATION UPDATE 

 
Your vestry continues to do the advance work needed to conduct the CAT survey suggest by Bishop Elizabeth. 
The CAT program is for assessment and analysis of our current position, and helps create a plan to move 
forward. 
 
This is where YOU come in. Our parish records have suffered from COVID, and in order to obtain the best 
results from the survey, we need to update our records. When attending the service of your choice you will be 
given a form to complete regarding your family unit. 
 
PLEASE complete the form and return it quickly. You can place it in the collection plate or return it to an usher, 
 
Sue Pickell, Senior Warden 

 

Head of household ____________________________________________________________  

Street  Address_______________________________________________________________ 

City _______________________________State_______________ Zip Code _______________ 

Phone: Home _________________ Cell______________________Office __________________ 

E-mail: _______________________________________________ 

Other members: 

Name  Cell  E-mail 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

Skills that you are willing to share with Grace 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Your Vestry is grateful for your help. 


